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17 May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

RE:  Year 10 Career Development Day  

On Tuesday 28 May all Year 10 students will participate in a career development day.  

Career development activities are designed for students to reflect on their unique strengths and 
interests and how they may relate to the world of work. Students participate in activities that develop 
their skills and understanding while also becoming more aware of the future education and occupational 
opportunities available to them. 

Students have the choice of activities depending on their future goals and aspirations. A survey has been 
sent to students to select their preferred destination. Please discuss their selection with them to ensure 
they are making a good choice of activity. 

University of Western Australia 

Students will spend the day on the UWA campus participating in a range of lectures, workshops and 
campus orientation activities. 

Yalagan TAFE 

Students will spend the day at the training facility participating in nationally-accredited White Card 
health and safety training so they are certified to attend any construction-related work environments 
through future work or TAFE placements. Students will also have the opportunity to drive Metronet 
trains using the rail simulator and use power tools for a small project. 

Disability Service Providers 

By invitation only some students will visit a range of workplaces for students with a disability to 
familiarise themselves with work environments and opportunities for the future.  

Information 

Date: Tuesday, 28 May 
Time: 8:45am – 3:25pm 
Venue: Multiple 
Transport: Horizons West Bus 
Dress: Full winter uniform. 
Lunch: Students will need to bring their recess and lunch with them in their 

sports bag or other small bag.  
Students may also have the opportunity to purchase additional food 
depending on location. 

 

Regards 

 

Dr Michael Openshaw 
VET, WORKPLACE LEARNING AND CAREERS COORDINATOR 


